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3 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We plan to visit Bletchley Park, the historical centre of British code-breaking, on Monday 28 February 2022. 
This will feature a tour of the estate to support your child’s computer science studies. 

We will be travelling on the school minibus and your child must register at school by 8:20 am, ready to 
leave at 8:30 am. Please be aware that lunch is not provided and your child is expected to bring a packed 
lunch and/or money for dining at the on-site café. We expect to arrive back at Taverham High School at 
around 5:30 pm.  

The cost of the visit is £23.00 payable via Wisepay by Friday 17 December 2021. Please note that the cost of 
the trip is non-refundable except in the circumstance that the school was able to re-coup the money on 
your behalf. 

16-19 bursary students may be eligible for payment via an internal department transfer, instead of paying 
via WisePay. If so, please ask your child to check with the sixth form office and to complete a claims form. 

We look forward to your child’s involvement in this valuable opportunity. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
 

Mr S Wilson 
Head of Computer Science 
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